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Comments: This proposal is an unnecessary expansion.  Please wait for the full environmental analysis

regarding protected species such as lynx and trout. It seems unwise to disturb this upstream wildlife habitat after

spending years working to promote these species' viability.  

 

Purgatory ski resort could definitely use some new and/or repaired infrastructure, but this lift is not the correct

approach.  It will be lightly used, create very little (4 short runs only) new skiable terrain while at the same time

necessitating a great deal of habitat destruction during the construction and maintainance phases.  This lift would

also degrade the summertime experience for users.  

 

After reviewing the comments it is notable that (with very few exceptions) the ONLY positive comments are from

corporations that will benefit financially from an expansion at Purgatory.  The remainder of comments focus

mostly on costs to wildlife and the unneccesary nature of this "improvement".   There are a variety of ways that

Purgatory ski resort should be improved for the user experience while still being environmentally sensitive.  This

is not one of the ways to improve.  


